
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

May 16, 2022 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council     202201202 

From:  John P. Curp, Interim City Manager  

Subject: Income Tax Forecast  

Attached is the Income Tax Forecast Report from the UC Economic Center (UC) and a copy of 

the UC presentation. Both items will be submitted to the Budget & Finance Committee on May 

16, 2022. The administration wants to ensure that copies are distributed in advance of the 

meeting so that Councilmembers have time to review.  

 

 

c:  William “Billy” Weber, Assistant City Manager 

 Karen Alder, Finance Director 

 

Attachments 


